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Update to Empty Capacity Program for Southern California 
 
As an update to our August 13, 2001 Stack Facts # 225 Pacer Stacktrain would like to 
advise that due to market conditions we will continue to reserve equipment under this 
program, but at a Daily Fluctuating Price Level. The price will be set each day and may 
change on a daily basis depending on availability and demand. Equipment availability 
will be evaluated every morning and a decision will be made as to what the rate will be 
for that day. Pacer will continue to offer this capacity on wheels at either the Becker 
Yard, Container Care and various Southern California Ramp locations. 
 
To obtain the daily rate level and equipment availability please contact the following: 
 
Yesenia Diaz  (714) 429-7142 
 
Eva Wong      (714) 429-7141 
 
Mark Papac   (714) 429- 7144 
 
Or contact your Pacer Stacktrain sales Representatives. 
 
   
 
 
 


